
 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th February, 2023 

Year 5 National Space Centre Visit 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that Year 5 will be going on a trip to the National Space Centre in 
Leicester on Wednesday 22nd March 2023.  The trip will help to enhance the children’s knowledge and 
understanding for our Science topic about Earth and Space.   
  
The voluntary contribution for the trip is £22.50 in order for costs to be met.   Payment is through 
Bromcom (online only) and can be made in instalments.  The deadline for payments is Wednesday 
15th March.     
 
We ask that children bring a packed lunch in a named, disposable bag.  Packed lunches will be provided 
to those who are entitled to free school meals.   
  
Children will need to arrive promptly for school on the day.  We aim to leave at 9.15am and plan to be 
back by 4pm.  We will update school if our return time changes.  Full school uniform is essential.  
Please do not send money, as we will not be visiting the gift shop. 
 
If your child requires any travel sickness medication, please ensure this is given on the morning before 
coming into school.  If they require this medication for the return journey, please ensure you give this 
to your child’s class teacher in a named envelope.   
 
Many thanks for your support.   
 
From the Year 5 team   
 _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please fill in the form below to give permission for your child to attend. 

            I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the National Space Centre on 22.3.22.  

Pupil name:_______________________________________________   Class:___________________ 

Emergency contact name: ___________________Emergency contact number: __________________ 

Please state any medication required, including travel sickness:______________________________ 

Parent/carer name: ________________________ Parent/carer signature: _____________________ 
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